
ERIN MENDENHALL 
Mayor 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

September 30, 2024

Dear Mayor Mendenhall, 

The Racial Equity in Policing Commission has reviewed applications and would like to 
recommend Ms. Cenezhana Rokhaneevna to become a commissioner. Ms. Rokhaneevna 
currently serves as the STEMCAP Program Coordinator at the University of Utah helping Youth-
In-Custody learn about education and career opportunities within STEM fields. Further, she 
works to build and maintain partnerships with well-known local organizations, including the 
Delta Center, Huntsman, Cancer Institute, University of Utah School of Dentistry, Utah 
Transportation Authority, Natural History Museum of Utah, and Tracy Aviary to expand youth-
in-custody career and college readiness programming initiatives. Additionally, Cenezhana also 
continues to serve as a Community Health Worker at the University of Utah and Utah 
Department of Health. As a current doctoral student expected to graduate in December 2025, 
she is focusing her dissertation research on evaluating internal corporate social responsibility 
initiatives by global companies in addressing social determinants of health among refugee 
employees. The Commission strongly believes this is a perspective that they could use to further 
ongoing priorities and strengthen relationships with the specific population she represents. 

Again, on behalf of the REP commission, we recommend Ms. Cenezhana Rokhaneevna. 
Please see the attached file for her application and resume. If you have any questions, please let 
us know. 

Sincerely, 

DeTria Taylor, Chair

P.O. BOX 145474 

451 SOUTH STATE STREET, ROOM 306 

SALT LAKE CITY, UT 84114-5474 

WWW.SLCMAYOR.COM 

TEL 801-535-7704 

Chloe Raymundo, Vice Chair

Michelle Mooney, Impact Manager

http://www.slcmayor.com/



